
MINUTES OF A
SPECIAL MEETING

OF
THE BOARD OF EDUCATION

OF
DWIGHT TOWNSHIP HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT #230

Held in the Dwight Grade School Classrooms 17-18W
On October 11, 2017 at 6:00 p.m.

Board President Brian Perschnick called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

PRESENT: Brian Perschnick; Jenn Myzia; Kim Rodosky; Tim Henson; Paul Warner; Betty
Gantzert

ABSENT: Kevin Berta

Also in attendance:  Dr. Richard Jancek, Superintendent; Deb Conroy, Secretary

Matt Schueler, partner with WIPFLI, Inc, was in attendance to do a final report on our Annual Financial
Report for 2016-17.  The HS attained a 4.0 which is Recognition status and the highest potential rating.
The district is in excellent financial condition.

Moved by Gantzert, seconded by Rodosky, to adjourn the meeting at 6:12 p.m.  Roll Call.  All voted aye.
Motion carried.

_______________________________________
Debbie Conroy, Secretary, District #230

_________________________________________
Brian Perschnick, President, District #230


